
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting 28 August 2003 

5. LEARNING THROUGH ACTION – A LEOTC ENVIRONMENTAL EDUCATION PROGRAMME FOR 
SCHOOLS 

 
 The Board received a report from the Parks and Waterways Manager providing information about the 

Learning Through Action programme.  

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


